
Principal’s Message…  

6 August 2019  

Hello Columbia Families, 

Can you believe the school year is almost here? It’s going to be amazing! 

Here are some things you’ll want to know: 

• The First Day of School is on Tuesday, August 20. Please meet your teacher on the playground 

where the 4-Square courts are, just east of the school building. Your teacher will hold up a sign 

with her name on it. We’ll plan on saying the Pledge of Allegiance together at 8:45. School will 

be dismissed at 1:25 on the first day and on every Friday. Regular M-Th dismissal times will be at 

3:25. 

• Save the date: Back-to-School Night will start at 6:00 PM on Thursday, August 22. We’ll have 

more detailed information later. 

• The Community Council is a great way for parents to be involved. One of the main 

responsibilities of the Community Council is to oversee the annual creation of the School 

Improvement Plan and the allocation of Land Trust funds (approx. $70,000 annually). Our 

Community Council meets about every month during the school year. If you are interested in 

joining this year’s Community Council, please let me know by August 20. If necessary, we’ll hold 

elections for parent positions during Back-to-School night on August 22. 

• If you have new neighbors or know of someone who should be registered, please have them 

come to the school asap. The school office is now open from 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM Mondays-

Fridays. 

• Class assignments will be emailed by 1:00 PM on Friday afternoon (August 9). After they have 

been mailed out, you may check your MyDSD account at: 

https://mydsd.davis.k12.ut.us/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2fHome%2fRedirect. Please 

understand that a tremendous amount of thought and work has gone in to creating these 

assignments. We appreciate your support.  

• Stay updated with the school calendar: https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/   

 

See you soon! 

 

Mr. Denhalter 
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